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[External Email]
If this message comes from an unexpected sender or references a vague/unexpected topic;
Use caution before clicking links or opening attachments.
Please send any concerns or suspicious messages to: Spam.Abuse@usda.gov

I support the creation of early successional habitat that is included in the Pond Mountain project in the Cherokee
National Forest!

Thank You,

Joseph Collins, PE

Sent from my iPhone
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